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Dear Members,  
 
It has been a great summer this year and we are 
sure that all of you have enjoyed it thoroughly. The 
festive season has begun with onset of the month of 
Shravan. We at Gurjar are gearing up for our 
upcoming events. 
 

SEPTEMBER 26, 2015: Rajawadi Dayro at  
Shriji Banquet Hall, ISSO Temple Lowell MA. 7pm 

 
Navaratri Nights: October 17 and October 24 
starting at 8:00 pm at Locke Middle School. 

 
Diwali Gala: November 8, 2015 starting at 4:30 pm 

at Woburn Hilton. 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDERS. 
You know we guarantee entertainment… 

 
Buy your tickets online at www.gurjar.org to avail 

Early Bird Discounts. NO Fees 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT BEGINNING 2016  

we want to go GREEN – paperless. So we once 

again request that you please send us your email 

address if you wish to get regular updates from 

GURJAR. It will be strictly used for GURJAR 

activities or Important Community 

announcements.  
 

PLEASE SEND US YOUR EMAIL ADDRESS  
IF YOU WISH TO CONITUNE TO RECEIVE A NEWSLETTER FROM US 

You can send an email to eshanishah@gmail.com 
 

Become a member and receive member benefits like free tickets,  
discounted tickets to GURJAR events as well as other events. 

Become a member by visiting www.Gurjar.org. 
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Delicacy 
 



 
Call Eshani Shah: (781) 956 5955 

Tickets: VIP($50), $35 and $25 
Early bird special: $45, $32 and $22 if paid for by September 15, 2015 



Navratri Nights 
 

Saturday, October 17, 2015 
DJ MASSA 

Admission FREE for  
GURJAR Member & LIFE Members 

$5 for Non Members 
Children under 5 FREE 

 

Saturday, October 24, 2015 
DJ YOGZ 

Admission $5 for EVERYONE 
Children under 5 FREE 

 
Both events will be at  

Locke Middle School and start at 8:00 pm.  

Buy your tickets at www.gurjar.org  

to ensure entry.  
FOOD/Water/Dandiya will be available to buy. 
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